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 What have we been doing this week: Book - We’re going on a Bear Hunt.

	Literacy
We have been…
  finding and reading our names, then matching them to our pictures.
 learning the sounds; c,o,g
Please practise the sounds with your child, using the actions to support them and writing them, using the formation shown.
· Learning the keywords –I, am, can
· Writing our names
	Numeracy
We have been…
· Learning to count accurately and rechecking the count.
· Finding sets of objects that have the same amount.
· Finding sets that have more or fewer.
· Naming 2d shapes and describing them.

	Other areas
 Speaking and listening– answering  questions and following instructions.
 learning how to use the paints.
· Talking about who is in our families and who lives with us at home.
· Looking at similarities and differences between everyone in the class.

	What’s next?
Thank you to those parents who have activated your child’s Learning Journal.  Everyone should have received an email about. Please do activate your account to keep yourself informed on what your child has being doing.
As the children are now going to be going outside for the ‘Woodland Exploration’, could you please provide your child with some wellies for when the ground becomes too wet.

          Have a lovely weekend.   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



